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A Note To Our Parents 

This year, your student’s classroom is participating in the Southwest Airlines’ Adopt-A-Pilot program. Over the 
course of the next few months, your child’s ‘adopted’ Pilot will be visiting the classroom several times. During 
their visits they will use aviation-related activities to bring a ‘real-world’ context to the curriculum that is already 
being taught. Geography, Math, Science, Goal Setting, Life Values are just some of the things your child will be 
covering - all while having a lot of fun!! 

Introduced in 1997, and developed in cooperation with the Smithsonian’s National Air and Space Museum, this 
one-of-a-kind, award winning, mentorship program has been recognized by First Lady Laura Bush, General Colin 
Powell and the U.S. Chamber of Commerce for its contribution to America’s children. 

Each ‘adopted’ Pilot is participating entirely on a voluntary basis during their days off, and all the program 
materials are provided by Southwest Airlines at no cost to you or your school. 

Southwest Airlines believes in making a difference by connecting people to what is important to them and 
supporting the communities we live in and serve. We are honored to be given an opportunity to take part in your 
child’s journey. If you would like to learn more about the Adopt-A-Pilot program you can find the entire program 
curriculum at www.southwest.com/adoptapilot. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us at adoptapilot@wnco.com. 
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